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Harford County Procurement Saves $9 Million in Taxpayer Funds; Director Karen Myers Named 

2018 Manager of the Year by Md. Public Purchasing Association 

BEL AIR, Md., (March 6, 2019) –  

 

In honor of March as National Procurement Month, County Executive Barry Glassman (center) 

commends Harford County Procurement for saving more than $9 million in taxpayer funds since 2015 

through better negotiations for necessary purchases. 
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County Executive Barry Glassman congratulates Harford County Procurement Director Karen Myers 

(center), named 2018 Manager of the Year by the Maryland Public Purchasing Association. Certified 

Technology Procurement Specialist Stacy Rappold (right) nominated Mrs. Myers for the award.  
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